St. Peter’s Academy – Miss. Brownley’s Year 1 Weekly Newsletter
	Teacher: Miss Brownley.
TP: Mrs Peach & Mrs Wale.
	Homework Subject: 
N/A
	Date: 24.2.17


	This Week:

This week has all been about our new arrivals! They arrived on Monday and will remain with us until next week. This afternoon we bathed them and the children have all had a cuddle and a stroke. So far we have had visits from Y4, Y3 and Pre School. Five ducklings hatched and 1 remains in the incubator. If it hasn’t hatched by Monday then unfortunately he won’t hatch at all. We’ve had discussions with the children about this and they seem to accept it, however please feel free to discuss further at home if needed.
They are aptly named: Count Duckula, Fluffy, Sunshine, Jemima Puddleduck and Chewy. These names were chosen and voted for by the children. They’ve settled in really well and it is lovely to see how carefully and kindly the children interact with them. We have very loving children in Year 1 (
Please look on our class page on the website to keep updated about all the goings on in Year 1, including lots of information about our new additions the ducklings! Check out the Twitter too for extra information.
Today some of the children have begun coding in ICT with Mrs Peach (Turtles programme). If they wish to continue with their fantastic work (they were very enthusiastic!) then it is via Purple Mash, the username and passcodes for this are in their diaries. If they wish to begin a new coding project they can also do this here ( 



	Homework: N/A
Thank you for the fantastic quality of homework that we received from your children. It was absolutely fantastic and we’ve already got them on display in the classroom – feel free to come in and have a look. There are also some pictures of your children’s efforts on the website (our class page) and school Twitter page.


	Wilford’s Diary:

“Thank you for your hospitality over half term, Harry S” said Wilford. 
This week Wilford is going home with Toby.
He will return back to school on Friday 3rd March and will go home with Reg.

	Weekly Reminders:
*PE Tuesday and Thursday (indoor kit for both)*     and     *Book changing on Wednesday*

(sometimes book changing may occur on Thursday for your child. As you can appreciate we have a lot of children in our class to hear and always endeavour to provide the same length of time and level of attention to each. Sometimes this leaves us just short of time, which hopefully you understand ()

	Homework due in: N/A this week


